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[bookmark: _Hlk129857677]Dear Parent/Carer


Cashless Catering Biometric system

The Academy operates a cashless catering system and an online payment system, to allow you to make payments for school meals and the various trips and events that are on offer.

The cashless catering system we use is provided by CRB Cunninghams and operates using a biometric scan of the student’s finger. Your child will use their finger to access their school meal account when purchasing food for break or lunch at the Academy.

Please find attached an information sheet and a list of Frequently Asked Questions, which should answer any queries you may have on the biometric system.

We do recommend that you opt your child into using the biometric system, as this is the most secure method of using the cashless catering system. If you would like your child to use this system, please tick the appropriate box on page 8 of the Student Information booklet.

Your child will be registered onto the cashless catering system on their first day at the Academy in September and will start to use the cashless system from their second day at the Academy.

Further information regarding the online payment system and the cashless catering system
will be provided on Transition Day.

Yours faithfully
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Mr M Avoth
Principal
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